BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 8th of June 2025  
Priest on duty Sunday June 8th:    Fr. Sean Hanafin 087 - 8341083

SUNDAY, June 8th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Eileen Moriarty, Lyre whose 2nd anniversary occurs at this time and deceased members of the 
Moriarty family.

· Danny Curtin, Lehanes whose anniversary occurs at this time

· Mary Brady (nee Curtin), Dublin and late of Lehanes

· Sean Mulvihill, Doonferris whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY, June 15th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Bessie Mulvihill, Ballydonoghue and deceased members of the Fitzmaurice & Mulvihill families 
and Eamon Lacey.

· Fr. Padraig, Joan, Michael & Liam Scanlon, Ballydonoghue

· James McGlinchey, Kilcox whose 15th anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €555.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Today’s Diocesan Collection is for Peters Pence.

GRAVEYARD MASSES:  

· Mass at St. Johns Cemetery Ballybunion will take place on Friday, June 13th @ 7 p.m.

· Mass at Lisselton Cemetery  will take place on Monday June 23rd @ 7.30 p.m. 

· Mass at Gale Cemetery will take place on Thursday June 26th @ 7.30 p.m.

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Please remember in your prayers Fr. Philip O’Connell, Chapel St., Tarbert who died recently and whose funeral Mass will take place in Tarbert on Tuesday.  May he rest in peace.
RALLY FOR LIFE:  ‘This year’s Rally For Life will be held on Saturday 5th July.  Assembling at 1.30 in Parnell Square Dublin. To book a seat on the Kerry bus to the rally. Ring 0876590551’
CHIME:  Outreach Clinic in Listowel on Thursday June 19th from 12 noon to 3PM at the Listowel Family Resource Centre, John B Keane Rd., Listowel, V31 EC62.  
This is a free and confidential support service on all aspects of deafness and hearing loss. Information and resources, assistive technologies, minor hearing aid repairs, and hearing aid batteries for sale for €2 a card.
Call or text Lorraine on 086-0105200 to make an appointment.
PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15   Phone 087 – 6538782.
